
 
It was an absolute pleasure walking back into your school grounds again yesterday.  We were 
met with happy smiley faces.  We have enjoyed getting back into the kitchen, helping lighten 
your load a little by providing your children with fresh and delicious lunches.  
  
For those of you already using our hot lunch delivery service, thank you!  For those families 
yet to update your child’s 2025 classroom or those families needing to set up an account, 
please see details below. 
 
Please remember when lunch items are added into ‘the cart’ you must ‘check out to pay’ 
otherwise we do not receive the order. 
 
Please make sure you have updated your child/ren's 2025 classroom before you place an 
order. Simply go to your Munchmonitor account and go to: 
- Profile 
- Edit (on the student account you wish to change) 
- School details 
- Then click on the drop box to find your child's classroom: 
 
If you need to open a new account, please follow the instructions below, making sure to use 
the correct school ID and password: 

 
  
 


